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Good afternoon, 
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You are invited to attend Creating Connections with the Commons on October 14, 2022. We are so
excited to connect with you next Friday, and we’ve been looking forward to having the opportunity
to meet with you again in-person. The Teaching & Learning Commons offers this event as a space for
facilitating new relationships or strengthening old ones, and to highlight the resources, services,
training, and funds that we have to offer you. Come by for a cup of coffee, a chat, and a chance to
win one of our door prizes!  

Please register here by Friday, October 7. Encourage your colleagues to join you! 

Event: Creating Connections with the Commons
Date: October 14, 2022
Time: 
9:30-10:30 am (new faculty)
10:30-11:30 am (all faculty)
Location: Surrey Conference Centre (Cedar 1205)

This event is part of Appreciating Teaching Excellence, a two-day series of “mini” events hosted by
the Teaching & Learning Commons to bring together KPU faculty and partners to celebrate
innovations in teaching excellence through the pandemic. Please click this link to learn more about
the other events we are hosting.

Sincerely, 
The Teaching & Learning Commons 
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